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Calendar Committee Report for January 2013 Staff Council Meeting 

Members: Brad Krick (chair), Sara Battiest, Gary Newman, MarySue Dates 

 The 2013 calendar proof was sent to Printing Services on January 7.  Exact printing time 

will depend on Printing’s workload – we should have an estimate of printing time in one to two 

weeks. Thus, we do not yet know when staff can expect calendars.  

 Last year’s calendar was submitted to Printing Services just before hard closure (Thu, 

Dec 23, 2011). We had calendars in hand by Jan 19, 2012, but printing and distribution 

continued for at least some time after that. 

For comparison, we finished this year’s calendar just before the hard closure, but were 

not able to submit it until after the holiday closure period (Jan 7). It may be that Printing has 

more jobs this year, or that our earlier submission last year gave us higher priority, but that’s 

only a guess. 

 In the meantime, we will try to get a digital copy of the calendar available on the Staff 

Council website. 


